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30 September 2016  
 
By email: sonia.baker@gw.govt.nz 
 

Attn: Sonia Baker 
Team Leader – Environmental Regulation 
Greater Wellington Regional Council 
Shed 39 
2 Fryatt Quay 
Pipitea 
Wellington 6011 
 
 

 
Dear Sonia 

Wellington International Airport Limited Runway Extension Application – section 
91B cease of processing suspension   

1. As you know we act for Wellington International Airport Limited (WIAL) in relation to the Runway 
Extension Project. 

2. We refer to our letter dated 9 September 2016 requesting that the processing of the Runway 
Extension Project be suspended. 

3. The purpose of this letter is to provide written notice that in accordance with section 91B(2) of the 
Resource Management Act 1991 WIAL request that the Greater Wellington Regional Council cease 
the suspension of the Runway Extension Project. 

4. Pursuant to section 91B(4) could you please provide written notice that the suspension has been 
ceased effective Friday 30 September.  

 
Yours faithfully 

Lane Neave 
 

 
Amanda Dewar / Joshua Leckie 
Partner / Senior Associate 
 
Email:  amanda.dewar@laneneave.co.nz / joshua.leckie@laneneave.co.nz 

Direct Dial:  03 364 6451 

Phone:  03 379 3720 

Fax:  03 379 8370 

Mobile:  021 242 9175  

 

cc DLA Piper (kerry.anderson@dlapiper.co.nz)   
 


